
 

 
 
 
21 July 2023 
 
Ref: DOIA 2223-3009 
 
 
Monica Kershaw 
Email: fyi-request-23259-91a3b2ba@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Monica 
 
Thank you for your email of 24 June 2023 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the following information: 
 

Could you please provide a total cost breakdown for all Electrical Workers Registration Board 
Written Examinations held in 2017. Please provide total examination fees collected from those 
sitting the Examinations and total costs in marking the Examinations.  

 
For the fiscal year 2017/2018, I can confirm the following. 
 

• Total revenue from examination fees $221,988.61. 
• Total direct expenditure $260,060.78 (includes costs associated with marking, moderation, and 

exam preparation).  
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Duncan Connor 
National Manager, Occupational Regulation 
Market Integrity 
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